

O'DONNELL EAGLES...FLYING STRONG

To: O'Donnell ISD Stakeholders From: Dr. Cathy Amonett RE: District of Innovation Dear Community Members,

There are GREAT things happening in your school! O'Donnell ISD has a great opportunity to enrich the fantastic programs and instructional arrangements that we are using every day in our school. ALL stakeholders are invited to an informational meeting about O'Donnell ISD becoming a **District of Innovation**. Becoming a District of Innovation can benefit O'Donnell Schools by allowing for more local control and flexibility. We will be discussing the school start date, school calendar, teacher days and certification requirements. Becoming a District of Innovation is a process that will allow district leadership to partner with community members and other stakeholders to create a school environment that suits the individual needs of O'Donnell. Please come and hear more about this opportunity. Our first meeting will be

Date: February 8, 2017

Time: 3:45 PM

Where: O'Donnell ISD School Board Room

400 Small Street

O'Donnell, TX

If you would like more information, please call 806-428-3241 or visit https://www.tasb.org

Dr. Cathy Amonett, Superintendent
camonett@esc17.net 806-428-3241

Sharla Edwards, Elementary Principal
sharla.edwards@esc17.net 806-428-3244

Cody White, Secondary Principal
cwhite@esc17.net 806-428-3247

O'Donnell ISD

501 Small Street

PO Box 487

O'Donnell, TX 79351